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Dear parents and carers,  
 
We are excited to let you know that this year the Y6 team have organised a trip to 
Bewilderwood in Cheshire.  This is a trip to celebrate and reward the children for hard work 
and good behaviour.  The trip will take place on Friday 16th May.   
To try and keep the cost of the trip down, it has been kindly subsidised by both school and 
the PTA.  The cost to parents is £10.  
Children must be in school at 8am prompt.  They are due to arrive back at school at 3pm, and 
will be dismissed from classrooms as normal.  The children will need a packed lunch in a 
rucksack that they are able to carry around with them all day.  Please note: children may not 
bring any glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets.  It is important that children dress in their own 
suitable activewear with trainers, similar to the residential, as the trip is all outdoors.  Please 
check the weather report and pack if necessary a waterproof coat, hat, sun cream etc.     
Bewilderwood is a huge outdoor adventure playground which is home to zip wires, mazes, 
slides and trails.  Please see Bewilderwood website for more details.  
https://bewilderwood.co.uk/  
Mrs Morton would like to stress that this is a trip to reward children for following Great 
Crosby’s Code of Conduct and for trying their best in class. All pupils must be showing 
exemplary behaviour to earn their place on the trip. Unfortunately, if your child’s behaviour 
falls below the standard expected within school, this may jeopardise their place. 
Please fill in the consent form below and pay £10   
Thank you for all your support.   
Kind regards,  
The Y6 Team 
 

Y6 Bewilderwood Trip 16th May 
 

Name: ___________________________________ Class _____________ 
 
Please tick as appropriate: 
I have paid £10 via School Gateway ………….. 
I enclose £10……………. 
 
I give consent to my child’s photograph being taken and shared on school’s social media …… 
 
Signed ____________________________________ 
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